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LATE ARRIVALS PROCEDURE & POLICY
When a patient books an appointment, they are provided with a time at which the clinician hopes to be able to see them.  

A patient should not have to wait more than 15 minutes in the waiting room without receiving an explanation from reception staff for the delay.  Staff should ensure prompt announcements to patients regarding any delays to surgery running times. 

When a patient arrives 5 minutes or more after their allocated appointment time, the following guidance should be applied:

1. If the appointment is for a child or someone acutely unwell, seek clarification from the clinician concerned, and if they are unable to accommodate speak to a senior member of the practice team for guidance.
2. For all other patients the patient should be rebooked into the next pre-bookable appointment.  If the patient is insistent and stating that they need to be seen, seek clarification from the clinician concerned, and if they are unable to accommodate speak to a senior member of the practice team for guidance.

The practice will display the patient “late arrivals policy” in the waiting areas and this information will also be available on the practice website.
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	Late Arrivals Policy

Unfortunately, our Staff will not be able to see patients who arrive more than 5 minutes late for their scheduled time, please expect to be asked to re-arrange the appointment.  Late arrivals for appointments over the day can result in the surgeries running very late and causes inconvenience to other patients.
We appreciate the effort our patients make to attend on time and therefore do our best to run as close to booked appointment times as possible. However, due to the nature of a GP surgery, sometimes the clinician may be running behind. When a clinician is running over 15 minutes late, our reception staff will advise affected patients and apologise for the delay.
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